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 Ms. Mac for bringing the book fair back to Homewood and for working to ensure 
every student received a book! 
Ms. Grieser for organizing an amazing Back to School and Community Fest Night! 

Homewood now has a partnership with RTA! All students are eligible to receive one bus 
pass which is good for 1 year. In order to receive the bus pass, please fill out this 
form: https://forms.gle/uF8LzqCFSQ8uV5Cv5 . Once the form is filled out Ms. Johnson will 
distribute the bus pass during school. Please reach out to ellen_johnson@hcpss.org with 
any questions! 
 
Homewood is also here to support students and families who need a MD ID, license, etc.  
Please complete this link so we can best support you.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc9ttQKb5SJEpdtjmC1R-lQDeP7-
G0Mjz_yM8sIDZFyRCfk1A/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 Registration for BSAP Saturday Math Academy: See the link to this announcement . The 
registration window opens on September 25.  Please contact Ashley Armstead with 
questions. 

All regular visitors and volunteers must follow the same guidance as HCPSS employees 
beginning the week of Oct 4th- they must provide proof of vaccination or a recent 
negative covid test. 

 
SpeakUp HoCo! invites high school students to “talk about what matters to you”, including 
discussions on how to create relationships and thriving communities across cultural and 
racial divisions.  Participants practice dialogue and facilitation skills, make podcasts, take 
part in trainings and more.  Meetings begin October 11 and are held at the Carriage House 
in downtown Columbia on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of the month.  Click here for more 
information. Questions should be directed to Kevin Gilbert or your area ODEI 
representative. 
 
 
 

 
 

We are beginning plans for our next family event- if you have a need or an idea, please let me 
know! 

 

 
We want to ensure we are best meeting all of the needs of our Homewood Family!  Please 
use this survey to share your current status and needs so we can plan accordingly. Thank 

you!  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSen1-vKArHgPU6GBWFua-
OcW4Z89ZnLOvnnkpY7C2KHfYJqpg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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